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Janua1y 31 , 2023 Contains Confidential 
Business Information (CBI) 

Sharon Koh-Fallet, Ph.D. 
Office of Food Additive Safety 
U.S. Food and Drng Administration 
5001 Campus Drive 
College Park, MD 20740 

Re: Information Provided Pursuant to Voluntary Commitment Letter 

Dear Dr. Koh-Fallet: 

I am writing on behalf ofAGC Chemicals Americas, Inc. ("AGCCA") to provide 
infonnation regarding the company's sales to customers in the US ofproducts covered under 
Food Contact Notification (FCN) Nos. 599, 604, 1186, and 1676 (the "subject products"). This 
infonnation is being provided voluntarily, pursuant to AGCCA's letter to Dennis Keefe dated 
July 17, 2020. 

For calendar year 2022, AGCCA's sales of the subiect oroducts to customers in the US 
for use in food contact applications totaled b) (4J 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this infonnation. In addition, 
please note that this letter contains confidential business infonnation (CBI), which should be 
shielded from release to the public. 

------------

Sincerely, 

(of(o 

Wan en U. Lehrenbaum 
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